
 

 

 
 
 
From the Mayor’s Office  
 
Two Thousand and Eighty-Three (2083) Confirmed Cases of COVID-19 in Plainfield. Additional Two Thousand, Eight 
Hundred and Forty-Eight (2848) In Quarantine. 
  
May 25, 2020 
  
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
  
As of Monday, May 25, 2020, the number of positive COVID-19 cases in Plainfield now stands at Two Thousand and Eighty-Three 
(2083) within the ages of twenty-four (24) days old to ninety-six (96) years old. There are an additional Two Thousand, Eight 
Hundred and Forty-Eight (2848) individuals quarantined as a result of exposure to the virus.  Eight hundred and seventy-nine (879) of 
the positive cases have recovered. There are no new deaths to report today.  
 
Please join us this Wednesday, May 27, at 6:00PM for a special Live Broadcast. During this broadcast, I will lay out my plan for the 
re-opening of City Hall. Further details will be provided.  
 
Please join me and several Community Faith Leaders for our second live broadcast on Thursday, May 28th at 6:00pm – it will be 
broadcast Live on Plainfield News Channel on YouTube and our Facebook Page. It is our goal that these programs provide unity, faith 
and hope to our community during these very uncertain and challenging times. 
 
As part of our COVID-19 relief efforts, the City of Plainfield is distributing free lunches to Plainfield residents. Lunch is distributed 
every day, Monday through Friday, from 11:00AM- 1:00PM. Distribution started at the Gerald B. Green Plaza this past Monday, and 
will begin at the corner of Grant Avenue and West 3rd Street, tomorrow, Tuesday, May 26.  
  
Stay safe and may God continue to bless you. 
  
Creating One Plainfield, One Future 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor 
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Adrian O. Mapp 
Mayor 
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